
 

 
 
 
 

Friday 8th October 2021 
 
Secondary Transfer 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
The deadline for secondary school applications is Sunday 31st October. You 
must apply using the eAdmissions website: www.eadmissions.org.uk 
 
If you would like help with the application process or the eAdmissions 
website, I will be running a number of Secondary Application Workshops. If 
you would like to book a time for a workshop, please indicate the day you 
are free on the slip below and I will contact you to arrange a time.  
 
Please return the slip below to Mrs Alper (Year 6 HLTA) or Mr Vinnicombe. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
 
  
Mr Vinnicombe  
Assistant Headteacher  
robert.vinnicombe@kender.lewisham.sch.uk  
 
 
Please return this slip to Mrs Alper (Year 6 HLTA) or Mr Vinnicombe. 
 
Child’s name: ___________________________________ 
 
If you would like help, please indicate which day you are available by ticking 
a box. 
 

Tuesday 12th October  Wednesday 13th October 
 
 
Monday 18th October  Tuesday 19th October 

 
Preferred time to meet: _________      
 
Parent Signature: ______________________________ Date: _____________________ 
 
Parent contact number: ______________________________ 


